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March 21, 1969 

TO: The Honorable Ivan Allen, Jr. 

FROM: W.R. Wof~ 

RE: Suggested reply of letter to Mr. Jack W. Crissey 

I have your letter of March 18, 1969, with reference to the 
testing of gas piping. 

The Building Departments Chief Plumbing Inspector, Mr. Mitchell 
and Mr. Spurlin of the Heating Division have reviewed your letter 
together with the previous letter you wrote concerning gas piping 
and advises that the ordinance to which you refer does not require 
testing on existing gas lines and that only new gas l ines instal led 
is required to be tested and approved before it is used. 

Mr. Mitchell, Chief Plumbing Inspector, advises that he has 
discussed this matter with Mr. Hansen of your firm,who is a member 
of the Plumbing Examining Board and is familiar with the afore­
mentioned provisions. The matter has also been discussed and 
approved by the Plumbing Advisory Boarq. I want to assure you of 

• 

our cooperation in anyway possible but I believe you have misinterpreted 
the ordinance. 

-If you desire any additional information, the Building Department 
will be glad to provide it for you. 




